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29 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Book Day 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7 March with children taking part in lots of reading 

activities. 

 

If they wish, children can dress in pyjamas to curl up with a book, dress as a book character or dress as 

a word e.g.  ‘Cosy’ (come in pyjamas), ‘Spotty’ (come in spots), ‘Cool’ (come in a leather jacket, 

sunglasses etc),  ‘Magic’ (come as a magical being). Children can also bring their favourite book into 

school.  

 

There is no pressure for children to dress up if they do not want to, the main focus is reading and for 

children to develop a love of books and reading. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Corrine Penhale  

Headteacher 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/

